## TOWN OF KIRKWOOD GRIEVANCE DAY

## 2026 Water & Sewer Benefit Unit Assessments

## September 2, 2025

A public hearing was held for the purpose of reviewing the proposed 2026 benefit unit assessments for sewer and water districts of the Town of Kirkwood and hearing and considering any objections which may be made to the said assessments on September 2, 2025 at 6:07 PM at the Joseph A. Griffin Town Hall with Supervisor Lewis Grubham presiding.

Present: Supervisor Lewis Grubham

Councilmember William Diffendorf, Jr.

Councilmember Marc Latini Councilmember Katie Legg Councilmember Sandy Wasson

Also Present: Robert McKertich, Attorney

Kelley Diffendorf, Town Clerk Karen Ferguson, Historian

Absent: Poe Williams, Highway Superintendent

Supervisor Grubham opened the hearing to public comments. Hearing none, he closed the hearing at 6:08 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Kelley M. Diffendorf Town Clerk